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Learning  

   

        

We loved our day with Pete Margerum! We started by making some transient art with plastic, 

then moved on to our sculptures. Some of the older children in the school came to help us out. 

We all used tools safely and worked as great teams. We are very proud of our art pieces. The 

final installation will be available to view along with some of our recent learning on Tuesday 10th 

July at 3pm. Please bring some money to spend in our plastic pop-up shop. 

We have continued to find out about sea creatures and have written some amazing facts. 

Transition week 

Every morning next week the children will spend the first part of the morning with Mrs 

Arrowsmith and Mrs Barry so that they can get to know them before the summer break. After 

break they will come back to Topaz so that we can carry on with our learning. 

Remember that it is an INSET day on Friday. Staff will meet to talk about children to carry on 

the transition. 

Kind regards, 

Sally Windmill 
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